
 

 

 

    Product Change Notification 
 
 
PCN Publish Date: 10/11/2017 

       
  
 
PCN#: 535 
   
 
Change Title:    Marking Change 
     
 
Products Affected:    

All Ceramic Resin Seal Crystals:  FQ3225B, FQ5032A, FQ5032B, FQ6035A, FQ6035B, 
FQ7050A, FQ7050B, FQ1045A. 

 
   
 
Description of Change to the Customer:  

The underlayer dark grey silk screen printing process on the above parts laser marking will be 
discontinued. These products will be laser marked on the ceramic material directly. 
Photos of the old and new marking are on page 2.  
This change only affects the products cosmetic appearance.  There are no dimensional, electrical, 
or materials changes (other than eliminating the silk screen material). 

 
Reason for Change:  

To improve production efficiency and maintain production cost against material cost 
increases. 

     
Schedule of Change:   

The new marking will be implemented for orders received from Nov. 1, 2017.  Due to existing 
product depletion rates, there will be a transition period when either product markings may be 
shipped until all existing material is depleted. 

 
 
Suggested Substitutions:   Not applicable.  
 
 
 
 
Customer Impact and Response:  We believe this change will have minimal impact on our customers.  
If you have any questions, please contact Fox Technical Support at www.foxonline.com/email.htm  or 
call 239-693-0099. 
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